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October 8, 2010 
 
 
 
Cherie Brant 
Willms & Shier 
Environmental Lawyers LLP 
4 King Street West, Suite 900 
Toronto ON  M5H1B6 
 
Dear Ms. Brant: 
 
Re: Intervenor Status and Cost Eligibility Request on Behalf of the Ontario 

Sustainable Energy Association, EB-2010-0228 
 
By way of letter dated October 6, 2010 the Ontario Sustainable Energy Association 

(“OSEA”) requested late intervention status and cost eligibility in the Application of 

Hydro One Networks Inc. EB-2010-0228.  The Board has considered the late 

intervention request of the OSEA and has granted the request to intervene and for cost 

eligibility.  The Board also has determined that if the OSEA wishes clarification or 

additional information in regards to the interrogatory responses already provided by the 

Applicant, it is to deliver to the Applicant and file with the Board written questions by 

Tuesday October 12, 2010. 

 
All filings to the Board must quote file number EB-2010-0228, be made through the 

Board’s web portal at www.errr.oeb.gov.on.ca, and consist of two paper copies and one 

electronic copy in searchable / unrestricted PDF format.  Filings must clearly state the 

sender’s name, postal address, telephone number, fax number, and e-mail address.  

The OESA must use the document naming conventions and document submission 

standards outlined in the RESS Document Guideline found at www.oeb.gov.on.ca.  If 

the web portal is not available the OESA may email documents to the 

BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  If the OESA does not have internet access it is required to 
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submit all filings on a CD in PDF format, along with two paper copies. Those who do not 

have computer access are required to file seven paper copies.  If the OESC has 

submitted through the Board’s web portal an e-mail is not required. 

 

All communications should be directed to the attention of the Board Secretary at the 
address below, and be received no later than 4:45 p.m. on the required date. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 

c. Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 Intervenors 


